
Language Arts: This month we 
will wrap up our second unit 
“Nature’s Wonders”. Phonics will 
focus on long e, long o, and 
compound words. Grammar will 
focus on possessive nouns and 
collective nouns. Our stories will 
focus on characters, making 
inferences, using text features, 
and determining key ideas. We 
will also do a research project 
this month.

Math:  We are working hard on 
math fact fluency with “Mad 
Minute” timed tests.  This 
month we are focusing on 
subtraction.  We will also 
begin telling time to the 
nearest 5 minutes.

Religion: This month we are 
celebrating Advent! Each 
week we will focus on hope, 
peace, joy, love, and 
remember how Jesus brought 
light into the world.

Social Studies: We are learning 
about the Earth. Our focus will 
be on landforms, resources, and 
how to take care of the Earth.

Please make sure 
students are coming 
to school everyday 
with all of their 
winter gear!

Thank you! 

● December 3rd

○ No School

● December 9th

○ Christmas Program- 6:00 

pm Central Auditorium 

● December 23rd-January 2nd

○ Christmas Break


